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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Friday, April 02, 2010 2:42 PM
To: 'Lia Holden'; Grayson, Terry L (DXT Services)
Cc: Geoff Sears; Phil Smith; Matt Hall
Subject: RE: Work Plan Extension: RO 67: 1400 Powell Street

I have been in communication with Matt Hall of Treadwell & Rollo in regards to the implementation of field work at the 
Former Emeryville Industrial Court site (RO2621) at 5885 Hollis St.  Because it has taken longer than expected to 
implement the field work to obtain environmental data on which ConocoPhillips and Delta Environmental will in part be 
basing a work plan on, I thought it appropriate to extend the work plan submittal deadline by 30 days.  This would allow 
data sharing as previously requested by ACEH, and incorporation of the data in the work plan for RO67 (Tosco 76 #3737 
/ Chevron at 1400 Powell St).  The revised deadline will be May 31, 2010.  Please let me know if there are questions. 
 
Mark Detterman 
Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 
From: Lia Holden [mailto:LHolden@deltaenv.com]  
Sent: Monday, January 11, 2010 12:00 PM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health; Grayson, Terry L (DXT Services) 
Cc: Geoff Sears; Phil Smith; Matt Hall 
Subject: RE: Work Plan Extension: RO 67: 1400 Powell Street 
 
Thank you Mr. Detterman.  We will await the results of the neighboring investigation, and submit our work 
plan on or before April 30, 2010. 
  
  
  
  
  
Lia Holden, PG | Geologist - Project Manager  | Global Oil & Gas Business Group 
Delta Consultants, an Oranjewoud N.V. Company 
Direct  (408) 826-1863 | Fax (408) 225 8506 | Mobile (408) 410-9781 | USA Toll Free 800 477 7411 
lholden@deltaenv.com | www.deltaenv.com 
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Member of Inogen® | www.inogenet.com 
Confidentiality Notice: If you are not the intended recipient of this email, please delete it. Thank you. 
  
 

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health [mailto:Mark.Detterman@acgov.org]  
Sent: Monday, January 11, 2010 10:44 AM 



2

To: Grayson, Terry L (DXT Services); Lia Holden 
Cc: Geoff Sears; Phil Smith; 'Matt Hall' 
Subject: Work Plan Extension: RO 67: 1400 Powell Street 

Hi all, 
 
I wanted to provide the official Work Plan submittal extension that has been under discussion for the referenced site.  The 
extension will allow ConocoPhillips / Delta to utilize the data generated at the adjacent site (RO 2621; Emeryville 
Industrial Court) as requested in recent directive letters.  Both properties overlie the former Unocal bulk fuel plant and 
share a common source area; the data will help further progress site investigations and allow better placing of future site 
investigation bores.  As a consequence ACEH extends the schedule for the submittal of the Work Plan for Soil and Water 
Investigation by 90 days to April 30, 2010. 
Should you have questions, please contact me. 
Best, 
 
 
Mark Detterman 
Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 


